
 

 
 

Date: 10/02/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redwood Bulletin 

Important Dates  
Inset Day: 17th February  

February Half Term: 20th Feb – 26th Feb  

Return to school: Monday 27th Feb  

World Book Day 2023! 

On Thursday 2nd March 2023 it is World Book Day! At Redwood, we continue to value reading 

very highly and look forward to celebrating the joy of books through a number of exciting 

events on the day. This year we will be writing our very own collaborative story, guessing who 

the Masked Reader is and hosting a ‘Book Tasting Café’ for families to join us. Keep your eyes 

on your emails and our social media for further information on these shortly. 

Students may choose to come to school dressed as their favourite book character (although 

please do not send them in with props) and partake in a spectacular ‘Character Parade’. 

Students who choose not to dress up should wear school uniform.   

All students will also be bringing home a World Book Day £1 token for you to be able to redeem 

in exchange for a free book (or £1 discount on a book of your choice). For further information on 

which books are available FREE, please use this link: https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

For more information on where these tokens can be used, please use the following link: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/ 

ALG1 students (based at Matthew Moss High School) will be coming over to Redwood to take 

part in the celebrations.  

EM1, EM2 and ALG2 students (based at REEC) will be staying at REEC, as normal for the day. 

 
Support  

 KYP Pantry - Culturally appropriate food and other everyday 

essentials. Must provide evidence of being in receipt of the 

following benefits: Universal Credit/Jobseekers 

Allowance/PIP/Any other Disability Allowance/Pension or a 

referral from Rochdale Council. Open Wednesday & Fridays 

9.30 – 1.30pm, £3.00 for any 10 items. Drop in service. Contact 

Anzar on 01706 630140 or email on reception@kyp.org.uk 

Sanctuary Trust - Sanctuary’s Sunday free Breakfast 10 – 12pm 

plus emergency food parcels available to support one off food 

help provision. Contact Angie Howarth on 07711785131 or 

email tony.mcmanus@sanctuarytrust.org.uk or 

angie.howarth@sanctuarytrust.org.uk 

 

 

Meet the Staff: 

Steph Malthouse  
Teaching Assistant  

What do you like most about 

working at Redwood? 
The amazing children they make me smile 

every day 

 

What is your favourite thing to eat? 

Mexican 

 

What do you enjoy doing outside of work? 

Swimming, camping, walking, gym and 

spending time with my family. 

 

Tell us an interesting fact about you: 

I like to climb mountains, I have got a list of 

mountains I want to climb in my lifetime 


